Mrs J Haysom

26/8/11
Dear Sir or Madam,

| wish to object to the area R124 being included in the new
Development Framework.

This area has always been a marshy area prone to occasional
flooding. Since the work associated with the Stockbeck scheme,
this has much improved. However, after heavy rain water still runs
down the field above into R124.

At the moment the Stockbeck scheme is coping well, but new
building would put extra strain on it. Itis possible that it could be
too much after heavy rain.

| think it would be very unwise to build on this area.

Yours faithfully



